
Lake Tahoe barely above rim —
for now
By Jeff DeLong, Reno Gazette-Journal

Recent rains have Lake Tahoe lapping at its natural rim and
while it may stay there for a time, the lake should soon start
dropping again during this year of drought.

Thursday, the lake level was officially measured at just a few
hundredths of an inch before its rim but a trickle of water
flowed from the lake and toward the Truckee River. Similar
conditions have existed since Monday, the first time the lake
was so high since dropping below the rim last October.

“It’s basically at the rim,” said Federal Water Master Chad
Blanchard. “Right now it’s at its peak that we’ve seen.”

Which is to say, it’s still very low.

Read the whole story
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